
 

Good morning and welcome to what will be our penultimate newsletter of the year. 

 

As you can imagine, we are snowed under with planning for September at the moment.  Thank you for 

responding to our google survey asking about the demand for breakfast and after school club in 

September.  We fully intend running this provision, we are just grappling with how we can provide this 

within 'bubbles' in separate spaces in the school and staff who will only work with those specific bubbles.  

I'm sure we will get there and as soon as we have finalised this, we will communicate this to 

you.  Parents can expect us to offer the same hours for the extended school provision between 7.45am 

and 6pm.  I hope this information is useful in planning your return to work and childcare arrangements.  

At this stage, during the Autumn term (or until guidance changes) we will not be offering other school 

clubs.  The space on the site is limited and the requirement for deep cleaning is large.  This, coupled with 

the fact that the bubbles shouldn't mix, provides substantial challenge.  

 

The school officially breaks for the summer on Wednesday 22nd July, therefore, the last day for those 

attending is this date (you should have received communication from me regarding timings this week).  

This will also be the last date that home learners will have work uploaded on Seesaw.  Home learners 

are free to celebrate the end of term as they wish.  I'm sure some of you 'home teachers' deserve a 

thank you from your children!  I know for some of you it will be a great relief to not have to do home 

learning and for others, you will miss the routine.  

 

This week, everyone has had the opportunity to join in with the virtual sports day.  Mrs Steen is busy 

collating scores which will be shared on Seesaw for everyone.  

 

Children in KS2 will also be receiving certificates from Senora More, our Spanish teacher.  Senora More 

has been busy uploading videos and planning lessons during this time.  We are sad to have to say 

goodbye to her at the end of this year and wish her every success.  She is off to see her children in Spain 

shortly.  

 

I am very pleased to welcome back Mrs Pollard following her maternity leave.  She joins the team in her 

role as Inclusion Leader in the school, a role more important than ever in light of our current pandemic.  

 

You should have received the letter from Surrey County Council this week with some ideas for children 

over the summer and locations of provision.  I appreciate that childcare is very limited this summer due 

to the tight Covid control guidance which providers are required to work within.  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back bubble 1c next Wednesday and are pleased to hear that so 

far, no others have tested positive.  I am very grateful to all parents who keep us fully informed of their 

situation.  The incident at Pyrford highlighted issues within national structures (NHS track and trace and 

Public Health England) which have now been rectified as the result of our experience.  I am very grateful 

to my senior team who came in again to work at the weekend as well as the understanding from parents 

when we phoned you.  PHE were extremely positive about the protocols that the school has in place to 

control infection and limit risk.  I remain in close contact with the public health protection team and 

local authority to monitor the situation.  The bubble classroom and resources will undergo a full deep 

clean before we welcome children and staff back next week.  

 

Finally, some of you will have received emails about returning brass instruments and reading books next 

week.  We appreciate you taking the time to bring these in.  Days and times are staggered so that we 

can put infection control measures in place.  Having the resources returned will mean we can start 

sorting and reallocating in readiness for September, although at this stage, Brass will not be able to take 

place at school unless guidance changes before term starts.  

 

Wishing you a good weekend. 

 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 

10 July 2020 
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Y6B & KWB bubbles competing in 

Virtual Sports Week 



Current Class 2019/20 Will move to in 2020/21 Class Teacher in 2020/21 

 YN Squirrels Mrs Hope 

 YR Hazel Mrs Freeman 

 YR Beech Mrs Murray 

YR Hazel Y1 Pine Miss Adams 

YR Ash Y1 Oak Mrs Steen 

YR Beech Y1 Chestnut Mrs Lines 

Y1 Oak Y2 Cedar Mrs Wright (M,T,W)  

& Mrs Shardlow (T, F) 

Y1 Chestnut Y2 Hawthorn Mrs Booker 

Y2 Cedar Y3 Maple Miss Daly 

Y2 Hawthorn Y3 Elm Mrs Porter 

Y3 Maple Y4 Larch Mrs Brockway 

Y3 Elm Y4 Alder Mrs Goree 

Y4 Larch Y5 Willow Mrs Tolley (M,T,W,Th) 

& Mrs Dearden (F) 

Y4 Alder Y5 Cherry Mrs Gill (M,T) 

& Mrs Bourne (W,T,F) 

Y5 Cherry Y6 Sycamore Miss Wilson 

Y5 Willow Y6 Holly Mrs Bull 

Y5 Rowan Y6 Laurel Mrs Gilbey 

10th July 2020 Rock Hero Status has been awarded to: 

UKS2 

1st Place:   Cameron Blacker 

2nd Place:   Scarlett Davies 

3rd Place:   Alex Armstrong 

At last we have a young man entering the winners’ row in LKS2! 

 

LKS2 

1st Place:  Amina Azeem 

2nd Place: Annie Whyman-Taylor 

3rd Place:  Henry Snelgrove 

 

For the biggest improvement in correct answers over the last week.  Well done Rock Stars! 

And top of the Classes Leader board are 

1st Place:    Maple Class 

2nd Place:    Cedar Class 

3rd Place:    Alder Class 

Keep up the great work everyone!   

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online  

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online


Would you like to join this year's Summer Reading Challenge? 
The programme motivates children to keep reading during the 
long summer months and helps to maintain reading skills and 
confidence. The theme this year is Silly Squad, a celebration of 
funny books, happiness and laughter. 

With the disruption caused by COVID-19, The Reading Agency 
are delivering the 2020 Summer Reading Challenge online 
from June to September. Children can now sign up and create 
their own profile on the Summer Reading Challenge website. 
They set their own challenge to read any amount of books 
during the Challenge, with children being encouraged to read 
anything that makes them happy – whether it be comics, joke 
books, poetry, fiction or non fiction. It can be in digital or print 
format, books they already have at home or from Surrey Li-
braries' e-lending platforms. Along the way children will re-
ceive rewards, play games and earn badges as they discover 
awesome books to read and listen to this summer. Parents can 
also join the Summer Reading Challenge's Facebook 
page where a virtual Let's Get Silly programme is available. 

Surrey Libraries is still planning to run the Summer Reading 
Challenge in libraries once they start reopening. So keep 
checking their website for more information! 

The Church of the Good 

Shepherd has its own 

YouTube channel where 

you can access Sunday ser-

vices, Midweek Thoughts 

for the Day, Tots Praise, 

Mighty Memory Verses 

and even Open the Book.  

You can access all this through the church website 

http://www.wisleywithpyrford.org/ or go direct to 

their YouTube channel https://www.youtube.com/

channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/borrow-or-renew/ebooks-eaudiobooks-emagazines
https://www.facebook.com/SummerReadingChallengeUK
https://www.facebook.com/SummerReadingChallengeUK
http://www.wisleywithpyrford.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw




In-Store Appointments 

We are now taking reservations for in-store appointments for new joiners to school 1st - 31st July 

Your school uniform is available to purchase 24/7 online via our website 

Our telesales is also available for assistance with sizing and purchasing Monday to Saturday, 9am to 
5:30pm 01483 475051 / 473357 

We are now offering in store appointments in our main branch in Woking. Changing cubicles are now 
in use and cleaned after each use.  
 
Telephone appointments - have been particularly helpful for those families whom have been and are 
currently shielding and are unable to visit us in store.  
 
We can also be reached by email info@valentinoschoolwear.com if any parent requires any assis-
tance.  
 
We are offering exchanges of all uniforms which are purchased now to be worn in September, right up 
to the commencement of the school term.  Most of our exchanges have been carried out by ourselves 
to parents’ homes free of charge and we are also offering a click and collect & exchange service in 
store. 

mailto:info@valentinoschoolwear.com









